
 Plymouth C. C. Recap:      June 18, 2014 

The MSGA’s fourth tournament of the 2014 season was held at Plymouth C. C. in Plymouth, IN 
on June 18th. 
 
The turnout was 80 players.   
 
As for the golf course, it was in excellent condition.  The greens were quite fast and the fairways 
in near perfect shape. 

Unfortunately, after playing about an hour, thunderstorms with rain, wind and lighting started 
and play was stopped.  After waiting for another hour and reviewing the radar of the storms, 
the tournament was cancelled.  There will be no reschedule of the tournament. 
 
Plymouth C. C. gave out “rain checks” for all the players entered. 
 
Players who entered and played the few holes were awarded participation points for the 
season long Brady Cup competition.  Tom Stefaniak continues to lead the competition with 970 
points.  Top-25 standings are shown on the Brady Cup tab. 
 
 


